Rosenberg Corey

From: Alice Farmer <alicefarmer@charter.net>
Sent: Tuesday, May 02, 2017 10:36 PM

To: SHS Exhibits

Subject: Please vote against HB 2004-A

Please vote against the proposed HB 2004-A. | am a property manager and | own a property management company. The
proposed bill will not solve the housing challenges. In fact, it will create a greater homeless crisis. | will send you all the
different scenarios that will happen and none are positive. It is difficult to understand if one isn't in this profession.
Please vote against this bill.

Thank you,

Alice Farmer

Banana Belt Property Mgmt.
Brookings, Oregon

Sent from my iPhone



